
   

   Page 1 of 1 

   

 

 

Weekly News – Friday 9th November 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 

What a lovely week we have just had! On Wednesday, it was the 

Fireworks Display and we thought the colourful (and loud) 

explosions were real crowd-pleasers. We hope you enjoyed it too. 

On Thursday, we travelled over to Cineworld in Feltham to see 

‘Sherlock Gnomes’. The film was great fun, with lots of laughs and a 

strong and feisty female character, which is always good to see. 

The children behaved well throughout the day as we walked to and 

from the station, and on the trains. A big well done to all 210 of 

them and huge thank you to all our parent helpers. 

Next week we have the Planetarium visit to look forward to as well 

as our Carnival Day on the 15th, which will be the finale to our Maya 

topic. On that day, we 

would like the children 

to come into school 

dressed in brightly 

coloured clothes, rather 

than school uniform. 

Thanks for your help with 

this. 

Year 5 Team                 
 

Homework Reminder 

English: Before half term, we mentioned that it would be helpful if 

you and your child would pick a book to read together over the 

holiday or discuss a book with them, which they have read 

recently and loved. Now we would like your child to write a review 

of that book. Your child has chosen the format they would like to 

use and will be bringing it home to write. 

Spelling: This week the children should be learning some Y5/Y6 

words (and we will test plurals). Please keep revising the Y3/Y4 

word list in your child’s school diary and check they are also 

familiar with spelling these. Your child may have been given an 

individual list of words to learn. If so, they should focus on these as 

a priority.   

Do not forget times tables and reading - daily! 

 

 

Date Reminders 

  14th November  

Planetarium Visit 

15th November 

Carnival Day 

 

Announcements 

Please return your French Trip 

reply slips urgently. 
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